
Let me begin by saying how excited I am for my 

move back to Thunder Bay and to rejoining my 

church family at St. Paul’s Anglican Church. I 

have many great memories of the welcoming, 

inclusive, and caring ways of the people at St. 

Paul’s. I am truly grateful for the confidence and 

trust the Concurrence Committee has placed in 

my candidacy as the Incumbent of St. Paul’s in 

September. I am most looking forward to 

joining a committed 

community of faithful, 

hardworking, dedicated 

Ambassadors of Christ 

to–in the words of the 

Apostle Peter, grow in 

the grace and knowledge 

of our Lord and Savior 

Jesus Christ. Amen! 

Dr. W. Dean Jobin-Bevans 


